Office of Chief of Police



Interim Chief of Police William C. Macemon

April 8, 2021

Mayor Cory Mason City of Racine Common Council 730 S Washington Ave Racine, WI 53403

RE:

Committee Appearance Request to Seek Approval to Apply for and Accept

The Wisconsin DOT / Bureau of Transportation Safety Grant

Dear Mayor Mason & Members of the Common Council,

I respectfully request to appear before the Finance and Personnel Committee to seek approval to apply for and accept the Wisconsin DOT / Bureau of Transportation Safety Grant (#00366).

The grant is in the amount of \$13,000.00. There is no city match associated with this grant.

Thank you for your consideration.

bulle C Mau

Sincerely,

William C. Macemon Interim Chief of Police

WCM/cad

